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November 28th, 2016 – Guild Meeting Minutes 
 
7:00pm – start meeting held at:  Hillcrest Church, Trafalgar Rd.,  
 
President – Sue Luque 

 OK ladies we have a lot to get through tonight, so let’s get started. 
 Website – I have updated the members sign in authorization, deleted 43 people who were not members. 
 There have been suggestions of having Guild meetings during the day.   We have paid for our location until June 

so it will not be for this year.  In April we will have a vote to see if day time meetings are plausible. 
 
Announce Department; describe what it is and Full Name of coordinator for new members. 
 
Hearts & Hugs to Joyce Winger 

 As you know from the newsletter Margaret O’Rourke had a heart attack, well Judy Makinson saw her in the 
hospital and learned that after that she had a stroke also.   Let’s keep positive thought for Margaret 

 Anything else to report? 
 
Library – Susan Fitzgerald 

 Lending time to 3 months. 
 Any new books 
 Show draw prizes 
 Sell free motion Quilting Gloves 
 If someone has a suggestion for a book for the library please let Susan know. 

 
Workshop – Mary Merry/Sue Phillips 

 How was the Stain Glass workshop Oct 25? 
 Anything other workshop planned? 

 
Treasurer – Judy Mair 

 Does anyone need reimbursement? 
 Anything to report? 

 
Retreat – Judy Mair 

 How was Nov 14, 15 & 16, Crieff Retreat?  Good. 
 
Outreach – Anne, Elaine & Sue 

 Hand out more quilts to be quilted or bound. 
 Collect any quilts finished. 
 Keep list of who took one or handed one back 
 I want to thank Anne Balanyk for organizing a great project for outreach.  It was a fun project. 
 Anne to show bibs. 

 
Publicity –Phyllis Benjamin 

 Anything? 
 
Social – Sheila Barrington 

 Anything? 
 
UFO Day – Sue Luque 

 I will not be here for Dec 14 & Jan 11, Carrie Latendresse will Host for me. 
 Anyone to take over as host for 2017? 
 Room is booked until June. 
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Block of the Month– Marg Brown 
 Show this month Block 

 
Northcott Challenge Kits – Marg Brown 

 Stonehenge ‘Oh Canada” fabric, two fat quarters and two fat eights 
 It is also fabric that can be used in the Quilt Canada, Quilting Bee slab blocks for the Ronald McDonald House. 

 
Quilt Show – Sue Luque 
Raffle Quilt 

 Donna and Diane finished the top, it is gorgeous. 
 I pieced the backing and cut the batting, I contacted Kay Hannah ask if she would quilt it, she said yes.  I 

delivered & picked it up. 
 Kay Hannah did a wonderful job quilting it. 
 I will bind it and put the label on it. 

 
Toonie draw 

  Judy Makinson – Anything to say? 
 
Members Boutique 

  Anne Balanyk – Anything to say? 
 
Empty Thread Spools – Dodie Ryan 

 Dodie Ryan is collecting empty thread spools for the “Guess how many spools” for a prize at Quilt Show 
 
Raffle Ticket Sales 

 I need someone to make me a list of other guilds that we could sell the raffle quilt tickets at. 
 Guild Name, contact name, address, phone number. 
 Would you also be willing to arrange dates with them for us to start selling tickets in Feb. 

 
We still need Committee Heads for: 

 Publicity/Advertising 
 Road Signs 
 Coffee/Tea/Water 

 
Anyone Else? 
 
15 minute Break 

 Buy 50/50 tickets 
 Library draw tickets 
 Sign in at membership for draw 
 Check out BOM 
 Check out Free Table 

 
 
Program – Marian Baidacoff 

 Speaker -  Mary Dodd 

 
Draws 

 Membership – Chris Hoover 
 Membership Draw - ? 
 Fat Quarter Draw – June Ball 

 50/50 – winner – Mary Ann Ellwood 
 Library – winners – Geri Kunica & Phyllis Benjamin 

 
Show “n” share – Faces in photos for newsletter, tell Anne if you do not want your photo taken. 
 
Our next meeting is Monday, Jan 23rd.  I will not be here, Judy Makinson will conduct the meeting. 
 
OK, this concludes our meeting so good night and drive safe.   Please help stack chairs and put away tables.  Thank you!!! 
 


